
School-Based Mental 
Health Community Forum 

The Issaquah School District has partnered with Swedish Medical Center 

 to provide mental health services for their high school students at Issaquah, 

Skyline and Liberty, offering confidential counseling for many topics 

including depression and anxiety, worry, and relationship concerns. 

The mental health counselors are licensed social workers and employees 

of Swedish Medical Center and funded by the Issaquah School District.  

Please attend the community forum to meet hospital and school leaders, 

learn more about this program and have an opportunity to ask questions.  

Thursday, May 22

6-8 p.m.

Swedish/Issaquah 

751 N.E. Blakely Drive

2nd Floor Conference Center

Please RSVP: www.swedish.org/issaquahschoolbasedhealth 

All are welcome. Refreshments will be served. 


